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Since this is outside of my administrative boundary, I do not have any official comments, however, I am pleased
to see the plans to include measures to handle any contaminated sediments they may encounter.
 
Thank you Amidy!
 
 

 

Mary Rehnborg | Institutional Controls Program Manager
35 Wildcat Way Kellogg, ID 83837
P: 208-783-0707 | C: 208-819-7481
W: Panhandlehealthdistrict.org
 

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this email may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from
disclosure. All persons are advised that they may face penalties under state and federal law for sharing this
information with unauthorized individuals. If you received this email in error, please reply to the sender that you
received this information in error. Also, please delete this email after replying to the sender.
 
From: Amidy Fuson <AFuson@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Aaron Golart <Aaron.Golart@idwr.idaho.gov>; Adam Knight <aknight@kcgov.us>; Chace Bell
<Chace.Bell@idwr.idaho.gov>; Chantilly Higbee <Chantilly.Higbee@deq.idaho.gov>; D1Permits
<D1Permits@itd.idaho.gov>; Emily Barnes <Emily.Barnes@idwr.idaho.gov>; Eric <eric@lakeshighwaydistrict.com>; IDWR
<northerninfo@idwr.idaho.gov>; Jason Brown <jbrown@cdatribe-nsn.gov>; Jason Kimberling
<Jason.Kimberling@itd.idaho.gov>; Jason Peppin <JPeppin@phd1.idaho.gov>; Jeremey Varley
<Jeremey.Varley@isda.idaho.gov>; Marvin Fenn <Marvin.Fenn@itd.idaho.gov>; Mary Rehnborg
<MRehnborg@phd1.idaho.gov>; Merritt <merritt.horsmon@idfg.idaho.gov>; Nic Zurfluh
<Nicholas.Zurfluh@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>; Nick Snyder (nsnyder@kcgov.us) <nsnyder@kcgov.us>; Rebecca Stevens
<rstevens@cdatribe-nsn.gov>; Sgt. Ryan Miller <rmiller@kcgov.us>; Shelley Austin <shelley@kealliance.org>; Stacy
Simkins <Stacy.Simkins@itd.idaho.gov>; Symone Legg <Symone.Legg@itd.idaho.gov>; Tammy Alleman
<Tammy.Alleman@idwr.idaho.gov>; USACE <CENWW-RD-CDA@usace.army.mil>
Subject: Application and Hearing for Commercial Facility Expansion Cougar Bay, Lake Coeur d'Alene L95S6105A

 
CAUTION: This message originated outside of Panhandle Health District. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting something from them, and know the content
is safe. Please forward spam & phishing emails to IT Support.

 
Good Afternoon,
 
Please review the attached application for a commercial facility expansion, construct a commercial year-round
building area, build a boat launch, dredge, build a seawall with riprap, and have a nonnavigational building for
storage on Lake Coeur d’Alene. The Department has called for a hearing, the date, time, and location of the
Public hearing is yet to be determined. We ask that you summit your comments by October 15, 2024.
 
If you have question or would like updates on the hearing, please contact me.
 
Thanks,
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Amidy Fuson
Lands Resource Specialist, Sr.
Navigable Waters
Monday – Thursday
Idaho Department of Lands
3258 Industrial Loop, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815
Office: (208) 769-1577
Email: afuson@idl.idaho.gov
https://www.idl.idaho.gov
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